
Hello 
neighbours!
Your community is moving closer to providing 
more affordable housing options in Cambridge.

Online  
neighbourhood  
meeting

If you would like to attend the online 
neighbourhood meeting, please register at 
EngageWR.ca/Lauris. After you register,  
you will be sent the link to join the meeting.
Thursday, May 25, 7 – 8 p.m.

In person drop-in  
information  
session

Members of the project team will be available to 
answer your questions.
Alison Neighbourhood Community Centre 
127 Elgin Street North, Cambridge, Ontario N1R 5H6
Thursday, May 18, 5:30 – 7:30 p.m.

You can find more information about the 30 Lauris Avenue 
affordable housing project at EngageWR.ca/Lauris

Connect with us if you do not have a computer or need other 
accommodation to attend the meeting or drop-in information session.

regionalland@regionofwaterloo.ca
519-575-4400, Deaf and hard of hearing (TTY): 519-575-4608

A new affordable housing development opportunity is coming to 30 Lauris 
Avenue, Cambridge. In 2021, Regional Council identified the property through 
a mixed-income model for the provision of affordable housing. As part of this 
redevelopment plan, the Region is creating three new single detached lots 
through a severance application to be sold on the open market.
The retained lands will be developed following completion of planning 
applications and a public Request for Proposal (RFP) to private and non-profit 
developers later this year.
You are invited to two upcoming events to learn about the project.

Join us in the conversation.
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